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September 2016 

  

ADVISORY FROM THE LAW SOCIETY OF SOUTH AFRICA 

Dear Colleagues 
 
Thank you for registering for the 2016 National Wills Week. The participation by attorneys' 
firms continues to grow year on year and we are confident that this will be a great initiative for 
the profession generally and for your individual practice. 
 
Some housekeeping: 

 
The posters are being printed and will be distributed to you by your provincial law society 
towards the end of July. 
 
The contact details of all the participating attorneys will be published on the LSSA website at 
www.LSSA.org.za  by early August. 

 
If you will be tweeting about the Wills Week,  
please use the hashtag #willsweek2016 and tag @LawSociety_SA. 

 
You can download the PDF versions of posters as well as the Wills Week 
infographic for electronic use here: 

  

Posters Infographics 

English/Afrikaans/isiZulu English 

English/Afrikaans/isiXhosa  Afrikaans 

English/Afrikaans/Sesotho isiZulu 

English/Afrikaans/Tshivenda  isiXhosa 

English/Afrikaans/Xitsonga  Sesotho 

  Tshivenda 

  Xitsonga 

► For non-receipt of posters, please call the following: 

Gauteng, Mpumalanga, North West and Limpopo – Law Society of the Northern Provinces -  
Hester Bezuidenhout or Riekie Coetzer Tel: (012) 338 5878 or (012) 338 5800 (switchboard) 
or e-mail communication@lsnp.org.za   
Western, Eastern or Northern Cape – Cape Law Society - Thergesari Roberts (021) 443 6700 
or e-mail: cls@capelawsoc.law.za   
KwaZulu-Natal – KwaZulu-Natal Law Society - Patty Forbes-Milne Tel: (033) 345 1304 or e-
mail: patty@lawsoc.co.za   
Free State: Law Society of the Free State - Jacoline Pretorius (051) 447 3237 or e-mail: 
jacoline@fs-law.co.za   

► For other enquiries relating to the National Wills Week please contact the LSSA: 
Barbara Whittle or Nomfundo Manyathi-Jele Tel: (012) 366 8800 or e-mail 
LSSA@LSSA.org.za   
 
National Wills Week is a joint initiative of the LSSA and its six constituent members, the Black 
Lawyers Association, the Cape Law Society, the KwaZulu-Natal Law Society, the Law Society 
of the Free State, the Law Society of the Northern Provinces and the National Association of 
Democratic Lawyers. 

Kind regards 

NIC SWART 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
LAW SOCIETY OF SOUTH AFRICA 

12 July 2016 
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Visit our website - www.LSSA.org.za      Tel: (012) 366 8800    E-
mail: LSSA@LSSA.org.za 

  

You are receiving this email from the Law Society of South Africa as you are deemed to be a person related to the LSSA through 
your membership of your provincial law society. If you wish to remove your details from the LSSA mailing list please 

UNSUBSCRIBE 
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